
 
 
 

 

 

 

JSC “Lithuanian Railways” and Port of Klaipėda (Lithuania)  
in cooperation with  

Swedish International Freight Association and Swedish Turkish Business 
Network  

 
have a pleasure to invite you to an international conference to be held on 

 10th September (Thursday) at 10:00 a.m. at  
Stockholm City Conference Centre AB, Drottninggatan 71b 

 

 

“BUSINESS OPPORTUNITIES AND LOGISTICS:  
SCANDINAVIA – EASTERN EUROPE CASE” 

 
 

The main focus of the conference – to present modern logistics opportunities and 

perspectives of international multimodal solutions between Scandinavia and Eastern 

European countries.   

Participants: ports, transport and logistic companies of Sweden and Lithuania. 

The conference is held under the auspices of the Ministry of Transport and 

Communications and the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Lithuania. 

 

Registration: please, register to intermodal@litrail.lt and intermodalconf@mentoronline.se by 6th September, 

indicating your name, company you are representing and your contact email. 

 

Conference language: English. 

Participation in the conference is free of charge, except traveling and accommodation expenses. 
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